
George Sax Speaks on Potential Liability for Employees Returning to 
the Workplace in the Age of COVID-19

George Sax was a featured panelist on a recent  PLAC, Inc. (Product Liability Advisory Council) webinar 

regarding the potential liability for employees returning to the workplace during the unprecedented and 

challenging times of COVID-19.  The webinar took place on July 9, 2020 and was the first of three 

webinars that PLAC is offering its members this summer addressing various topics surrounding liability 

issues related to COVID-19. The panel addressed best practices for reopening and avoiding/limiting 

liability and how employers will need to take steps to protect their employees from exposure and 

themselves from liability.  Employees are already suing their employers for workplace exposure.  Mr. Sax 

has been closely monitoring these lawsuits and provided an analysis of current litigation in Illinois, 

Nevada and Texas.  Mr. Sax discussed what theories plaintiffs have been advancing and how much 

traction they have gotten.  The panel concluded with a discussion of efforts that are underway at the 

federal and state level to shield employers from liability for workplace exposure.

Mr. Sax is a Sustaining Member of PLAC, Inc. , a not-for-profit association of more than 100 companies 

which manufacture, distribute or supply products and services, as well as select regulatory, litigation and 

appellate professionals who work to shape the common law of product liability and complex regulation.  

Sustaining Membership is “invitation only” and extended by the PLAC board of directors to those 

attorneys who they recognize to be among the best trial or appellate lawyers in the product liability bar. 


